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Grand Khjght's Message
Dear Brother Knight's,

As we conclude the years events and collective I just want to send off our
summer break with good  intention, good faith and good appreciation for
all involved! As Grand  Knight this year has been filled with a sense of
brotherhood and collective I am endlessly thankful for.

I  look forward to the future we have in store and  l'm eternally grateful for
all the officers who've been re-elected.  I thank all of our members for the
ongoing participation that has kept us going, and will continue for a
fruitful future years to come.

As we look forward to this upcoming July 4th, celebrating our wonderful
countries 248th birthday I  look forward to an amazing future here within
our council & wish you all an even better summer.

As  I  conclude,  I would  really like to thank Mike MacGowan for his
ongoing efforts and involvement.  His, along with all of your participations
and effort has never been overlooked and is always greatly appreciated!

Until we reconvene in September, and as we conclude our 2023/2024
Columbian year.

I ask that you all to REST,  RESET and  ENJOY yourself during this time,
and may you all always be blessed & always stay safe!

With honest faith and love,  God bless.

Fraternally

Gilbert Gonzalez

zzzzl zzzzI
Grand Knight
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Fath,er Pc[tri,ch J. Keating

Dear Brother Knights,

June is a very busy month for many people, especially for families, as we are so close to
summer. June is dedicated in a special way to the Sacred Heart of Jesus. Saint Mary
Margaret Alacoque received an apparition of the Lord and his heart. The devotion to the
Scared Heart is meant to promote a greater use of the Confession and a deeper devotion
to the Blessed Sacrament. We, as Knights of Columbus, should be proud of the way our
order has participated in, and supported, the national Eucharistic processions.

During the month of June, we celebrate Father's Day. To all the fathers who are mem-
bers of our council, thank you for your dedication to your family. Saint Joseph is a won-
derful model of fatherhood. Sacred Scripture does not provide many deals about the life
of Saint Joseph, but the scriptures tell us the care and protection that he provided for the
Blessed Mother and the Christ child. May Saint Joseph inspire each of you to be true
Catholic gentlemen, always there for your family. One of the best examples a father can
give to their child, or children, is that of prayer and participate at Mass. Let us remember
the old saying: "the family that prays together, stays together".

Life is busy, and during the summer months of July and August, time seems to fly even
faster. May this season be a time a rest and relaxation for you and your family. May the
example of Blessed Michael MCGivney continue to guide the work of our council.
Please know that you and your family are in my daily prayers.

In Christ'
Father Patrick J. Keating
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Knights G®ar supports Kofc Charities with a
donotlon from each and every purchase

made on Knights Goarl
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Knights of Columbus
49-18 Queens Boulevard

Woodside, NI 11377
(718)  446-3701

Dear Friends and Brothers:

Once again, it's time to ask you to help George W. Hudson Council #3701 and the Knights of
Columbus with the Charitable & Benevolent (C&B) Program. As you know the money derived
from this program helps the New York State Knights of Columbus with its charitable programs
and our share enables us to support our many activities throughout the year. Charity is the
first principal of our order. George W. Hudson has been blessed for 70 years, because of the
kindness and generosity of our members and their families, over the years.

Consequently, I would like to take this opportunity to thank you for your generosity in the past
and at the same time ask for your continued support in the future. It also enables us to meet
our goals, but more importantly it helps the NEW YORK STATE KNIGHTS OF COLUMBUS
meet their statewide objectives throughout the year.

When our C&B Program is successful it is truly a win- win situation for all concerned. Enclosed
find one C&B book of chances. The chances are $3.00 each, (4 per book) or $12 per book but if
sell more than two books, you only return $10.00 with each completed book. To those brothers
who did not support our C&B Drive last year, we need your participation to keep Hudson
strong. This past year was again another successful year, thanks to the efforts of long-standing
C&B chairman Mike Reddington, PGK, and his continued support.

The $25,000 grand prize will be drawn on Saturday, December 7th, 2024, at the Villa Roma in
Callicoon, N.Y. Therefore, all books must be returned to Hudson Council no later than
Saturday, November 16th, 2024.

This year, I am going to start the C&B program early again to get a head start and give every-
one the opportunity to participate in C&B program. Starting at the end of June, the books will
be available at Hudson Council, and I will mail them out shortly after.

I enclosed two books in the mailing this year. If you need more books, they are available at the
council. If you have questions regarding the C&B Program, please feel free to call the Council
at (718) 446-3701 or Willie Grey at (347) 733-4653. Please fill out the raffle tickets, print your
name on the back cover and return the book to the Council at your earliest convenience.

Thank you for your support and Good Luck.

Fraternally,

cocIAae 72, fro
William R. Grey, FS
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MARK TouR cat;ENDAR-upcoMINc EVENTs

TUESDAY, JULY 23RD

TUESDAY, AUGUST 20TH

MONDAY, SEPTEMBER 2ND

SATURDAY, SEPTEMBER 7TH

TUESDAY, SEPTEMBER 10TH

TUESDAY, SEPTEMBER 24TH

MONTHLY LECTURER MEETING 8PIVI

MONTHLY GENERAL MEETING 8PM

LABOR DAY

ROCK & ROLL END OF SuMMER DANCE 6-10PIVI

MONTHLY LECTURER MEETING 8PM

IVIONTHLY GENERAL MEETING 8PM

ii       ...,..,,..    :.:,,           ;I,:::            ii

If paying by check please mark what month you are paying for.

Thank you, Billy Quinn
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VOLUNTEERS NEEDED!
Although you may see many events that are coming up, they are not
possible without you. I am looking for some brothers who want to be

more involved in Hudson and keep us going strong.  So please reach to
me so we can plan more events at Hudson. Lets make those memories
for our families, that we have done so many times over the years. So
reach out to me if interested so we discuss how YOU can help your

brother Knights. Thank You and God Bless!

Wi,llie Grey, FS /Prograrm Di,rector
347-733-4653 * hudsonevents@gmail.com

No idea i,s a bad on,e, h,aving NO ideas at all i,s u)orse!

Join Today Be Part of  Something
Special - Be A Knight!

George W. Hudson Council #3701

2024
Membership Recruiting Drive

lf you know of any Catholic Gentlemen 18.

years and older, who would be interested in
joining the largest Catholic men's

organization in the world, please give the
council a call 718-44613701
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7chights of Columbus
Hludson Council

Preseftts

End of summer

noo|&nollnam®ep@mu
7eaturing

Perforndng "Live" The best music Of the 50's, 60's, 70's & more...

Saturday, September 7, 2024
6:00pm to  10:00pm

49-18 Queens Blvd. Woodside, N.Y.11377
$50.00 Per Person

Includes Hot Food and Open Bar
For more de¢enils & ¢§cRe¢s please con8act:

Wiillie Grey (347) 733-4653
Mike MacGowan (347) 992-1922



Here are a few other facts about

the Knights of Columbus*
•         AmemberoftheFortunel000

•          $113.5Billionof lifeinsuranceinfor(e

•          $26.9Billioninassets

•          $223.1 Millionin  dividends paid tomembersin 2019

•          RatedA+SuperiorbyA.M.Best

•         flatedAA+bystandard&Poor's

•As  {)i  Scli)i(..ml)|`r  ?02U

Our Products

The  Knights  of Columbus  offers  a  full  line  of quality,

flexible  products  to  help  protect your  Catholic  family

LIFE          DISABILITYINCOME          LONG-TERMCARE          RETIREMENT

HUDSON MARINER

Our Guarantees
•         Weguaranteethecashvalue inyouiwholelife insurance.

•         Weguaranteetheratesonyourlevelterin insurance.

•         We guarantee a minimum interest rate on you„etirement annuity.

Wegt]aranteetheprincipalonyourretirementannuity.

•         We guarantee high-quality, professional servi(es.

•         Weguaranteenottopurchase "junk"bondsorderivatives.

•         Weguaranteenotto investin companiesthatdeal in abortions,

contraception, human cloning, embryonic stem cell research,

for-profithealthcareth@tpaysforanyoftheaforementioned,

and pornography.

Your Future

lf it's  been  awhlle  since you  have  chatted  with your
field  agent about  how the  Knlghts  can  help  protect

you  and  your famlly.  now is the  perfect tlme to start a
dlscussion  about what optlons  may work best for you
and  your family.

As  a  member, you  and  your family  have  exclusive
access to these  products and  services, and you
deserve to know about the benefits that come with

your  membership.

:b'£-, Knights c)f Columbus
ir. INSURANCE

YOuF3   SHIELD   FOR   LIFE

Patrick Kea]FieldAgent~1S-300-OSPat1i1-kKec" 1eio\e'g2 t=.-£c c-t €                      ` `   ` `givr

UFE          DISABILITYINCOME          LONG~TERMCARE          RETIREMENT

Knights  of Columbus.  Orie  Columbus  Plciza,  New Haven,  CT  06510


